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Department of Employment Question No. EMSQ17-004105 

Senator Abetz asked on 30 May 2017 on proof Hansard page 13

Question

FWC - Ms Wells anti-bullying lectures 

Senator ABETZ: .................... And can you take on notice, if you need to, whether she has 
given lectures on anti-bullying laws in her position as a Fair Work Commissioner?
Ms O'Neill: I will take that on notice. 

Answer

Since her appointment to the Fair Work Commission (Commission) on 5 August 2013, 
Deputy President Wells has delivered a number of presentations on anti-bullying laws in her 
capacity as a Deputy President of the Commission.

This included presentations during 2013/14 to directors of Worksafe Tasmania, to various 
union groups and to the Safety Institute of Australia, Tasmanian chapters. Deputy President 
Wells also gave a presentation to the Small Business Council in Hobart on 8 July 2015.


